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Denton Independent School District 

Board Goals:    

   III.  Climate… In pursuit of excellence, the district will: 

 

a. Celebrate and respect the diversity in our Denton ISD Community. 

b. Promote and nourish a safe learning and working environment which is 

supportive, cooperative, and ensures open communication. 

e. Motivate and prepare students to embrace their full responsibilities as active 

citizens of their community, nation, and world. 

 

   IV.   Parent and Community Involvement… In pursuit of excellence the   

    district will: 

 

a.  Foster a positive and welcoming environment that encourages parent and 

community partnerships to achieve success for all our students. 

 

   VI. Growth & Change… In pursuit of excellence, the district will: 

 

b.  Be environmentally responsible and aggressively pursue energy efficiency 

and conservation principles in building design, transportation alternatives, 

and operating procedures. 

 
Purpose of Report  
 

The Board will discuss and consider the proposed realignments to Robertson Street 

adjacent to Fred Moore High School for the purposes of a new rail line by the Denton 

County Transportation Authority. 

 

Objectives  

 

• To discuss impact of rail line near school property. 

• To select design for the modifications of Robertson Street. 

 

Operational Impact   

 

1) Possible modification of transportation routes due to the closing of Robertson Street. 

2) Coordinate with Safety and Security representatives within the District and City of 

Denton on emergency procedures due to proximity of rail line to school. 

  

Results  

 

The Board will be specifically asked to provide direction on modifications to Robertson 

Street.  

   


